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Minutes of the Village of Algonquin  
Special Liquor Commission Meeting 

Held in Village Board Room on January 21, 2020 
_________________________________________________________ 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  Liquor Commissioner John Schmitt called the meeting to order at 7:34 pm and 
requested Deputy Village Clerk, Michelle Weber to call the roll.  
Commission Members Present: Janis Jasper, Jim Steigert, Jerrold Glogowski, Laura Brehmer, John 
Spella, Debby Sosine. (Quorum established)   
 
Staff in Attendance: Tim Schloneger, Village Manager; John Bucci, Police Chief; Robert Mitchard, Public 
Works Director; Ben Mason, Senior Planner; Michelle Weber, Deputy Village Clerk, and Village Attorney 
Kelly Cahill was also present.    
 
Approve the Following Liquor Licenses: 
 
A.  Consider an Event Liquor Permit for the Algonquin Public Library’s Murder at the 2600 Club 

Event to be held February 22, 2020 
 
The Algonquin Public Library will be holding an event which alcohol will be served; Murder at the 2600 
Club: A 21+ Prohibition Murder Mystery Event, on Saturday, February 22, 2020. This event is a 21 and 
older event, all patrons and volunteers will be over 21 years of age. The library will limit each participant to 
2 alcoholic drinks, which is included with their ticket purchase. 
The Library has submitted the required application, BASSET certificate, insurance, and all fees have been 
paid. 
 
Following some discussion on how the checking of ID’s would be conducted, it was the consensus of 
Commission to issue the license. 
 
B.  Class B-2 Liquor License for the Period Ending April 30, 2020, for Lucky Gasoline,  Inc., 1469 S. 

Randall Road, Algonquin 
 
Lucky Gasoline, Inc., 1469 S. Randall Road, Algonquin currently holds a Class E liquor license (sell beer 
and wine) and would like to change their license to be able to sell all alcohol (B-2) for consumption off 
premises. Upon approval of the B-2 Liquor License their Class E liquor license will be relinquished.  
They have complied with the Village’s requirements by completing the submittal of all documents and 
fees as required by the Village of Algonquin for obtaining the license pertinent to their establishment. 
Lucky Gasoline, Inc., has complied with the Village’s requirements by completing the submittal of all 
documents and fees as required by the Village of Algonquin for obtaining the license pertinent to their 
establishment.  
The Municipal Code for the Village of Algonquin allows for 8 Class B-2 Liquor Licenses, with 8 currently 
issued. Upon the approval and issuance of the B-2 Liquor License for Lucky Gasoline, Inc., and the 
termination of the Class E Liquor License for Lucky Gasoline, Inc., their will be no liquor licenses 
available.  
 
The consensus of Commission to issue the license. 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  There being no further business, Commissioner Schmitt adjourned the meeting at 
7:40 p.m.  
 
 
 
Submitted: _________________________________ 
                      Michelle Weber, Deputy Village Clerk 
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